
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Angie Willis'AngieStoner@scsenate.gov

Date: 9/10/2014 8:13:23 AM
Subject: RE: AIM System Inquiry

Angie,

I am not aware of any issues with AIM. We did consolidate “Activities” to more accurately match our federal
reporting requirements. Some COG's tried to use old Activities after they received the new ones. As far as I know 
this has been corrected. If there are specific questions, I need more details please.

I will also check on reimbursements to see if Appalachia is behind.

Thanks.

Tony

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: Angie Willis [mailto:AngieStoner@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, September 09, 2014 9:37 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: AIM System Inquiry

Tony, Senator Alexander asked me to contact you regarding the AIM system and issues the local COG and providers 
may be currently experiencing with entering data required for reimbursement. If you could give me an update on 
any issues with the AIM system and/or delays in reimbursements for providers, that would be helpful.

Thank you for your assistance. Angie-

Angie Willis
Senate Finance Committee
803-212-6656
angiewillis@scsenate.gov
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